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ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the North Providence Housing Authority, North Providence, RI will receive 

bids for Porch Door Improvements. The project consists of the complete installation of 24 screen porch 

doors at Allendale Manor located at 511 Woonasquatucket Avenue, North Providence, RI  02904 

 

Bidders are invited to submit bids to the Owner by 11:00 A.M., local time, Monday, April 3, 2023, to 

the North Providence Housing Authority, 945 Charles Street, North Providence, RI 02904.  Proposals will 

also be accepted by email to: Marilee Arsenault, Executive Director at marsenault@nphousing.org. 

Proposals received after the above time will not be accepted.  This is a prevailing wage job. 

 

If you are interested in bidding, please contact Marilee Arsenault, Executive Director at 401-728-0930 

ext. 102 to make an appointment to tour the work site. 

 

North Providence Housing Authority Reserves the right to refuse any and all bids. North 

Providence Housing Authority is an Equal Opportunity Employer 

 

 

 

Carol Pontarelli      Marilee Arsenault 

Chairperson      Executive Director 

mailto:marsenault@nphousing.org

